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● We are hosting two Open House events before school starts, on 8/24 and 8/30,
3:30 - 6:30 PM. We are excited to welcome our students to CVSEC!

● Recruitment and hiring of staff members continue, focusing on Educational
Assistants. At this point, we are moving into the school year with our current staff
available and will make the best adjustments to meet students' needs.

● All staff members have returned this week. The professional development plan for
the next two weeks includes Safety-Care Crisis Prevention Training, PTS
(Performance Tracking System) for ALEX and SUN, due process/policy updates,
and Life Space Crisis Intervention (LSCI) with Danielle Theis.

● Our magnetic locking door system was removed and deactivated on 8/31/22. The
new delayed egress system will be completed before the start of the school year.
The system will provide delayed egress in the SUN program.

● Lori Holm, ALEX teacher, presented at the PACER conference held on 8/16/2023.
She was part of an MDE panel where she presented our LETRs initiative and
subsequent student progress at CVSEC.

● Directors and CVSEC leadership are meeting on September 1st to be strategic
and contemplative about the anticipated increased enrollment in STEP and SUN in
the upcoming school years.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


